The Florida Real Estate Commission hereby gives notice that it has received a Petition for Declaratory Statement that was filed on February 22, 2006, by Thomas A. Jimenez, Jr. The Petition seeks an opinion from the Commission concerning Section 475.452 Florida Statutes, and its application to up front flat fee paid funds for real estate broker services and the requirement for escrowing of funds.
A copy of the Petition may be obtained by contacting: Lori Crawford, Deputy Clerk, Division of Real Estate, 400 West Robinson Street, Suite N801, Orlando, Florida 32801.

